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Deere Farms will be celebrating with Breast Cancer Survivors on October 12th at 1:00PM.        

  

All Breast Cancer Survivors will be admitted free to Deere Farms that afternoon and asked to
participate in our celebration.

  

The farm will have a Pink Tractor Hayride as part of our celebration.

  

Deere Farms was selected as a participant in growing the new Pink Pumpkin called “Porcelain
Doll” and will have a limited number of the PINK pumpkins for sale at the celebration.

  

Partial proceeds of Pink Pumpkin sales will go to The Pink Pumpkin Foundation.

  

For more information go to: http://www.deerefarms.com .

  

A recognition ceremony will be held at Deere Farms on October 12th at 1:00 pm.
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